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4 March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

New Catering Provider from April 2024 
 
Following on from a competitive catering tender, we are pleased to announce that the chosen 
supplier is Harrison Catering. 
 
The contract will commence on Monday 1 April 2024 and some exciting changes to the menus and 
offers will be introduced.  These will be available to view on the school website the week 
commencing Monday 25 March 2024. 
 
The attached flyer tells you a little more about Harrison Catering and some of the things you can 
expect to see. 
 
We will still continue to use ParentPay for purchasing.  As before, there will be no overspend 
allowed, therefore please ensure that there are enough funds on your daughter/son’s account 
ahead of them visiting the Windmill Café. 
 
One of the criteria for the tender process was to improve the service time for our students and 
staff.  To this end, we are having an overhaul of our current biometric setup to now include 
biometric facial recognition, as well as the existing biometric fingerprint.  If you do not wish us to 
include your daughter/son in this setup, then please let us know by Monday 11 March 2024 via the 
Arbor parent app. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs C Germani 
Head of Finance 


